## 65A ANNUAL Mtg. 3/3/97 -82

Elected some officers i watermoster

Chair Horny McCanlon

Jen Janie Lane

won Evic Hen

Same adv. comm + crédentiels comm.

" sudjet

\$ 1948 to include workensis comp. for work

Dismisol

flooding e dither

Sinth McKenzis e Region's letter to him - Never

Lesoil book from them signing

Sigher Res

Annumerate e stass state

New Reg. mag.

Change is ownership (MRXAI)

Next mt. 50me = 15t non is more
un Petitic for see services ampleted

GAVE DATH FORM to hom to conglete i road is.

Von Ion stendsnee this year -Hanny - Jamie - Eric - Henre NEStitl - Upylor Spile

held Monday MAR 0 7 1997

WATER RESOURCES WESTERN REGION

The Annual meeting of Water District 65-A was held Monday March 3, 1997 at Ola, Idaho.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Harry McCaulou.

Nominations were made and seconded that officers remain the same as 1996.

Minutes read and approved.

A credential committee was appointed as follows: Vaughn Spiker, Eric Herr, and Homer Nesbitt. The committee voted to vote one vote per water user.

Eric Herr accepted the Water Master job for 1997 water year.

Eric Her made the motion to set the budget the same as 1996. The budget was Water.Master wage of 506.00, Secretary \$40.00 Workmans Comp. and Misc. \$402.00, for a total of \$948.00. Motion was seconded by Vaughn.Spiker. Vaughn Spiker also suggested that a resolution be sent to the County for the budget be collected through the tax roll.

Vaughn.Spiker made a motion and Homer Nesbitt seconded that the advisory committee remain the same as 1996.: Kirk Darnell, Vaughn Spiker, and Don Skippen.

Homer Nesbitt ask is dam at Sage was of need of repair? Discussion followed. Inspection of the pipe at Sage Hen was discussed. Eric Herr reported that the steel needed some repair, a resin coating would work but the pipe needed to be completely dry to apply.

Steve Lester of the Water Resource Board ask Eric Herr if the problem with Sutton and MacKensie was settled?

Secretary Janice ask to whom she should refer Title Co. when property was being sold and the question of water rights came up in Ola. Steve Lester reported the Water resource Board should have all property with water rights on file.

Next meeting Mar. 2, 1998

Steve Lester reported that a water right has to be used within a 5 year period or it is lost, even if the assessment has been paid up.

New filings discussed, it was suggested that someone check legal notices for new filings. and report to ditch headsor Water Masters.

Meeting adjourned.

Chairman

Secretary

Janus Lane

Man 3 1997

DLUTIONS PERTAINING TO THE TIME AND MANNER OF COLLECTING THE BUDGET AS ADOPTED AT THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE WATER USERS OF

WATER DISTRICT No. 65-A

Whereas Squaw Creek Water District 65-A has experienced difficulty in collection of past assessments, it is resolved that we petition the County Commissioners to authorize the County Auditor to put assessments on the Regular Tax Role.

:ა

, (r